
 
 

May 8, 2020 

Dear North Creek Families, 

We would like to wish all of the mothers, step mothers, grandmothers and guardians at North 
Creek a Happy Mother’s Day!  You are such an important part of our school community.  We 
wish you a day full of sunshine and snuggles from your little ones. 

Feedback from Family Survey 

As a district, we know that educating your child at home can be challenging.​ ​This document 
provides some tips, suggestions and guidance on how to do that. Coming soon, FAQ to 
respond to questions raised in the survey.  

 Young 5 and Kindergarten Registration 

Good news!  We are accepting mail again at North Creek.  If you have an incoming Young 5 or 
Kindergarten student and have already registered online, you can mail the required 
documents to North Creek (without the birth certificate).  We will provide an opportunity for 
families to bring those in for us to copy whenever our office is able to re-open. 

Please contact: Michelle O’Hara if you have questions.    ​mohara@chelsea.K12.mi.us 

North Creek Elementary    699 McKinley St, Chelsea, MI 48118 

Challenge of the Week:  Fairy House Challenge ​-  My family made a little fairy house to put 
near our sidewalk.  Lots of kids walk past our house and peek at it on their walks.  The challenge 
this week is to make your own fairy house and send a pic to Mrs. Gillow at 
kgillow@chelsea.k12.mi.us​ between today and next Friday, 5/15.   Be sure to follow North Creek 
on Instagram, Facebook and Twitter to enjoy these pictures! 

Connect With North Creek 

Follow us on Instagram:  NorthCreekElem  and NorthCreekBookADay 

Facebook:  North Creek Elementary   

Twitter:   @NorthCreekElem 

We hope your family is healthy and safe at home this week.  We wish you sunshine and peace. 

 

 Stay well.  Go Bulldogs! 

Kimberly Gillow, Principal 
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